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PRODUCT DATA SHEET – Wipes

Perfect for a quick kitchen clean or getting your desk to gleam! 
EN 1276 certified by SGS.

• Suitable for office environments as a 
multi-purpose wipe for agile working 
and hot desk environments.  

• The wipe itself contains no plastic 
unlike 90% of other wipes on the 
market, and the packaging is fully 
recyclable through your household 
collection or at your local recycling 
centre. 

• Infused with 99% purified water with 
plant derived cleaning agents.  

• Our wipes are whipped up from 
biodegradable bamboo (instead of 
non-biodegradable, ocean-polluting 
polyester); dermatologically tested, 
proudly vegan and never (ever) tested 
on animals.  

• The Cheeky Panda Anti-bacterial have 
been independently tested in 
accordance with European Standard EN 
1276 by SGS. 

• Effective against Pseudomonas 
aeruginosa, Escherichia coli, 
Staphylococcus aureus, Enterococcus 
hirae bacteria. 

CHEEKY PANDA 
BIODEGRADABLE ANTI-
BACTERIAL MULTI-SURFACE 
CLEANING WIPES

Product features

case width

case depth

case height

case weight

packs per case

case material

case barcode

cases per layer on 1200 x 1000 uk pallet size

layers per pallet on 1200 x 1000 uk pallet size

cases per pallet on uk pallet

225mm

245mm

175mm

4826g

6

Plastic Free Cardboard

15060561630414

20

5

100

Product Specifications

Packaging Pallet

wipes count

gross weight per pack 

pack width

pack depth

100/pack

786g

200mm

105mm

pack height

product packaging

pack barcode

shelf life

60mm

PET1 (recyclable)

5060561630417

2 years

EN 1276CERTIFIED

 

CERTIFIED BY SGS 

CERTIFIED BY SG
S

 CE
RT

IF
IE

D BY SGS


